
Friday a team went to volunteer in

Charlotte at the Samaritan’s Purse 

Operation Christmas Child 

Shoebox processing center.

During the 9-5 shift the center 

processed over 73,000 shoeboxes

heading to Uganda and Paraguay.

Thank you to everyone

that filled a shoebox! 

Y’all helped make it possible!

Thank you volunteers

for going and serving!

Thank you to everyone that 

donated food for the 

Thanksgiving Mission 

meal! We were able to 

make and deliver 208 

meals to local open 

businesses so they could 

enjoy a hot meal. 

We also fed 19 volunteers! 

A big thank you to those 

that showed up to help 

prep and cook, plate and 

then deliver the meals. 

We appreciate everything 

that everyone contributed 

to make this another 

successful mission project!

Love, the Mission Team

Comic Corner

Ministry Opportunities for the Week

Sunday, November 28, 2021 
9:10am Prayer Walk-Sanctuary & Classes 
9:30am Choir Practice
10:00am Sunday School 
11:00am Worship Service

Monday, November 29, 2021 
6:00pm Visitation

Wednesday, December 1, 2021
12:00pm Praise Team Practice
6:30pm Rooted Youth
7:00pm Churchwide Prayer Night

8:00pm Choir Practice

Thursday, December 2, 2021 
5:30pm Celebrate Recovery

Friday, December 3, 2021
9:00am Prayer

Office: 910-436-0276   4575 Ray Rd. Spring Lake, NC, 28390

gourdsprings@gmail.com   www.gourdsprings.com

Welcome & Announcements Matthew Hash

Worship The First Noel

Hark the Herald Angels Sing

Choir Unto Us

Advent Candle Lighting Roquemore Family

Special Be Born In Me Ashlee Roquemore

Message Meeting With God Mike Mabry

1Thessalonians 5:16-22 

Invitation Speak O Lord

Prayer Deacon of the Week: Cleo Russ


